For Immediate Release:
Corbett Fire Department holds an informational meeting for prospective firefighter recruits
Corbett Fire Department…503-695-2272…corbettfire.com…July 12, 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]According to statistics from the National Fire Protection Association (Nov. 2020) the nation has been experiencing a reduction in the number of volunteer firefighters the past three decades. This is especially difficult for small communities that rely on all volunteer fire departments such as Corbett. The Corbett Fire Department has twenty seven volunteers that respond to approximately 450 calls for assistance each year.
The Corbett Fire Department will hold an informational meeting, for prospective recruits,  at 7:00 PM on July 21, at the Corbett Station which is located at 36930 HCRH. Attendees will have the opportunity to get “hands on” experience with firefighting and rescue equipment, such as the “Jaws of Life” that is used extricate people from a car wreck. 
In addition, Fire Chief, Dave Flood will serve ice cream and answer questions.

Contact: Chief Dave Flood   503-803-5244
